
Golf Course News 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We have entered our rainy season and all the drainage repair work we have done through the winter will now pay 

dividends.  Our green coring schedule will begin in May and continue through the summer.  This is a necessary 

process to remove thatch from our greens and to insure the best possible putting surfaces for the remainder of the 

year.  

 

1
st
 Coring 

May 14-17 Middle Nine 

May 28-31 Back Nine 

June 04-07 Front Nine 

  

2
nd

 Coring 

July 16-19 Middle Nine 

July 23-26 Back Nine 

July 30-Aug 2 Front Nine 

 

Our bunker renovation works continue this spring with complete renovations on holes #10, 11, 18, 23, 26 and 27.   

 

We have completed our tee box renovation on hole #9 and our new larger tee box will now be able to easily handle 

our traffic.  

 

Thanks for all of your support 

 

Harbour Plaza Grounds Maintenance Team. 

 

 

Harbour Plaza Golf Club 

Grounds Maintenance Department 


